
Petitions for Review & Review Motions 

in Consolidated Cases 
 
 

When a case is before an arbitrator, and the 
case is consolidated with one or more other 
cases, you should only make a filing in the 
oldest case. However, when the case is on 
review, the process is different.  
 
When you file a petition for review, you must 
make the filing in each and every case. This 
will allow the commission to properly docket 
each of the cases on review.  All of the 
petitions will be assigned to the same 
commissioner. The transcript will only be 
uploaded in the oldest case. 
 

This also applies to other filings at the review level. You must docket each filing in each 
case individually at the review level. If two cases are consolidated, and both are on review, 
you would file review motions in each of these cases individually. If two cases are 
consolidated but only one is on review, and you need to file a motion in the case on review, 
you would only file the motion in the case that is on review; you do not need to file a motion in 
the case that is not on review.   
 
 
 
 


